
 

June 20, 2023 

 

To the NRCB Board,  

 

We are requesting a 10 day extension to complete the work within the order from NRCB. EO 23-02 as per 

the date to have the manure removed.  

Please note as a federal charity horse rescue we rely on the donations financially or in kind from people 

to complete the work that needs to be done.  

We have managed to garner a large amount of help on the 25th this coming Sunday and will be working to 

complete the work on this day in the pens that are listed on the order. 

I also have had a broken-down hydraulic system on my own tractor for the past year and have struggled 

to keep my tractor going even to do do winter feeding, however; we did finally after all this time find the 

parts needed to repair as the ones we were looking for were obsolete, it is being fixed on Thursday. 

Inside of all of this I also have surgery tomorrow to remove my gallbladder, thus the help that is coming is 

highly needed to complete what we need to do. We have 3 dump trailers and 2 skid steers plus my tractor 

will be operated.  

I want to thank you for taking the time to discuss our request, and please note we will not request further 

extensions to this part of the order.  

Bev Wilson  

President 
5 Freedoms Rescue  


